Parents,
First, I do acknowledge that this is a time of great uncertainty for many members of our community. As a result, I am hoping to provide information that will help in understanding the next steps that our district will be taking to support students and staff.
As you may be aware, Governor DeSantis has closed Florida Public School Facilities to students until April 15th. While we will not be meeting on campus, the education of our children will continue! Food Delivery will begin on March 23 and distance learning will begin on March 30th.
All Glades County School District Staff will be reporting to work on Monday, March 23. During that week we will be conducting an access survey, delivering chrome books to students, providing technical assistance to parents, and creating appropriate education plans for all children. Please be sure your information in Skyward is up-to-date and you are connected to the classroom messaging platform assigned by your child’s teacher.
The food delivery schedule and chrome book pick up times will be posted on our website and social media sites. Your teachers will also post them in your online classroom messaging platforms.
More information will come in the coming days. Please take a moment to connect to us on social media so that you can remain informed.
This is an unprecedented time for everyone. We are here to support you and the education of your children. Our Glades County School District Family appreciates your patience and cooperation.
Thank you,
Kim Jordan
Superintendent of Schools
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